
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Newsletter Date 

3/23/2020 

School Closure – Governor Doug 
Ducey has extended school closures 
through Friday, April 10.  We will watch 
this closely to see what happens over 
the next few weeks. 
 
Distance Learning – We will continue 
working on our distance learning plan 
for the next few weeks.  Work picked up 
today must be completed and returned 
next Monday, March 30th.  Please watch 
your email for times for pick up and drop 
off of work for next Monday. 
 
Report Cards – will be available next 
Monday, March 30th, when you pick up 
your child’s next work packet. 
 
Spirit Day – Our next Spirit Day is this 
Thursday, March 26th, and it is Favorite 
Baseball Team Day.  Wear your favorite 
jersey or hat and show your team pride! 
Take a picture and send it to your child’s 
teacher.  Your child will then be entered 
into our monthly drawing for a $5 
McDonald’s gift card. 
 

Shootout Postponed – The Basketball 
Shootout has been postponed.  We will 
reschedule it when we are able to do so. 
 

Kindergarten Open House – has been 
postponed. 
 

Fun Night – for March has been 
cancelled.  Hopefully we will be able to 
have our Fun Night in April.  
 
Scholastic Book Fair – has been 
cancelled.  It will be rescheduled 
possibly in the fall. 
 
K-2 Track Meet – has been cancelled. 
 
3-8 Track – watch your emails for 
information.  
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ACSTO 20-21 Applications – are now 
available online on www.acsto.org . All 
parents with a child in PreK – 7th grade 
should go online and fill out the 2020-
2021 application asap. 
 
It’s Tax Time - Wait! Before you file 
your taxes, would you consider donating 
what you would otherwise pay in 
Arizona state tax to support students at 
Emmaus? Learn more at 
www.acsto.org. 
 
Mission Offerings - Our next project is 
going to the Central Africa Medical 
Mission. Our offerings so far are 
$346.20. 
 
Please join us online for worship - 
Our weekly church services are 
currently being livestreamed to 
Facebook.  Sunday mornings it will be 
live at 9:00 am.  Wednesday Lent 
services are live at 6:30 pm.  If you 
aren’t able to watch at these times, they 
will remain on the website so that you 
can watch them at your convenience. 
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Upcoming Events 
 Wed, 3/25 Lent 

Worship 6:30 pm 
live on Facebook 

 Thu, 3/26 Spirit Day 
Baseball Day 

 Sun, 3/29 Worship    
9:00 am live on 
Facebook 

 Mon, 3/30 School 
work pick up and 
drop off – times to 
be announced  
Report Cards will 
be available 

 Wed, 4/1 6:30 pm 
Lent Worship live 
on Facebook 

 Sun, 4/5 Worship    
9:00 am live on 
Facebook 

 Mon, 4/6 School 
work pick up and 
drop off – times to 
be announced 

 Thu, 4/9 6:30 pm 
Maundy Thursday 
Worship live on 
Facebook   

 Fri, 4/10 6:30 pm 
Good Friday 
Worship love on 
Facebook 

  
 

 

Like us on 

Facebook 

Follow us on 

Instagram 
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Pastor, Teachers and Staff 

 

Office: 602-843-3853 
Fax: 602-942-4924 
Website: EmmausLutheran.com 
 
 

Principal 
Mr. Plocher: 760-215-2783 
 

Teachers 
Mrs. Plocher: 760-224-3212 

Ms. Hintz: 480-290-4167  

Miss Kramer: 760-215-2629 

Mrs. Else: 602-578-8408 

Mrs. Schulz: 602-561-2211 
 

Pastor 
Pastor Else: 602-548-3127 
 

Board of Education    
 

 

David Conklin (Chairman) 
davidaconklin@yahoo.com    
602-717-7815  

Marc Gantenbein  mgantenbein@cox.net  
602-788-8639  

Paul Dameron Taz_manian@msn.com  
602-206-4215 

 

Theodore Bodjanac  COLTED@hotmail.com   
623-308-1903 

Hernan Ruiz-Tagle  HRuiztee@gmail.com  
602-339-6169   
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